
Our students will be lifelong learners who will be resilient, compassionate, self-sufficient members of society.
CCSD will provide an environment that empowers every student, every day to transfer their learning to life.

Maintenance Report
02.22.23

The cold weather along with the snow the past few weeks have taken up a lot the 
departments time. From plowing, shoveling pathways and keeping walkways salted and free of 
ice. Bus routes were slowed down but thankfully all transportation continued safely.
  Cummins of Anchorage last week traveled here and replaced all warranty related parts on the 
school buses. After performing diagnostic on the buses there are a few parts that we have 
ordered to get the buses back on the road and in good safe operating condition. We order EGR 
coolers and fuel injectors. As soon as those items are replaced and installed, we will have the 
buses back on the road. The lead time on the parts are three to four weeks. 
  The department hires a new full-time employee, Brent O’Conner, for maintenance/ bus 
driver. We are looking forward to having the extra assistance in our day-to-day maintenance 
throughout the district and the additional bus driver.
  Spring break is approaching, and we have been compiling a list of projects to complete. Some 
are weather dependent, so we are hoping for Spring to bring some warmer weather.
  If there are any questions regarding district maintenance, fleet maintenance or janitorial 
items, please don’t hesitate to ask and or email me. 

Daniel Nelson
CCSD Maintenance Director




